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ERRATA NOTICE

(August 6, 2014)

On June 19, 2014, the Commission issued a “Notice of Proposed Rulemaking” in 
the above-captioned proceeding, Modeling, Data, and Analysis Reliability Standards,  
147 FERC ¶ 61,208 (2014) (NOPR).  

This errata notice serves to correct paragraphs 17 and 19.  In paragraph 17, the 
following is inserted as a footnote at the end of the first sentence: “The proposed 
Reliability Standard MOD-001-2 will increase paperwork burden and the number of 
responses to FERC-725L (OMB Control No. 1902-0261) and the retirement of the 
current MOD Reliability Standards will decrease the paperwork burden and the number 
of responses to FERC-725A (OMB Control No. 1902-0244).”  Accordingly, all 
subsequent footnote numbers are numerically revised to reflect this additional footnote.  

In addition, on page 14 of the NOPR, “changes to FERC-725A and” is inserted 
after “Proposed” in the “Action” field, and “1902-0244 and” is inserted into the “OMB 
Control No.” field before the OMB control number that is already present.  

In paragraph 19, in the last sentence, remove “FERC-725Q” and insert the 
following “FERC-725A (OMB Control No. 1902-0244), FERC-725L (OMB Control  
No. 1902-0261).” 

Kimberly D. Bose,
Secretary.


